Alba Borough Minutes
November 13t 2023
Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church. The meeting
was opened by President Carol Bastion.

Joe Finan, explained what he could do to help restore the bank on the borough property with concrete. He
stated the borough would be responsible for any permits needed.

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Danielle May made the motion to approve the minutes, Ron
Colton seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.

Treasurer's report was read. Lorelei Colton made a motion to pay the bills and Danielle May seconded the
motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

Doug has not responded about the concrete pad for the new swing at the Alba Park. Steve and Carol Bastion
will follow up with Doug. If it is not complete by the end of November we will postpone until Spring.

The Board approved the quote from Joe for restoring the wall along the Borough property. Tricia Jackson will
check with DEP and the Conservation District about permitting needs.

Dale Palmer will try to contact someone else about the hole along the intersection of Windfall and Minnequa
roads.

The pole that will be used for the new cemetery streetlight has been moved to the location. The hole will be
dug, and the pole will probably need to cut down in length.

There are no further updates for PennWisp at this time.
Ron Colton will call DEP about Jake Brake signs for the Borough.

The borough has previously approved paying for half of the cost of an AED to be placed at the Alba Church,
Alba Borough Emergency facility. The board is waiting for an update from the Alba Church Board.

New Business:

Danielle May made a motion for the Borough to purchase a Christmas Tree for the Alba Park. Steve Bastion
Seconded the motion.

The County sent out the list of tax totals by borough/township. The list was passed around for the members to
see.

The dates to file Municipal Reports for 2024 was released and shared with the borough council.

We received a notice from PCCA and PATH about programs they offer. Tricia is interested in taking one of the
webinars offered by PATH to learn more about permitting in the Borough. Steve Bastion made a motion for the
borough to pay for the course, Ron Colton second the motion.

—

Carol Bastion contacted Penelec about light pole lights being out, and they have been replaced.



Present were: Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), President Carol Bastion; Vice President Lorelei Colton; Mayor Dale
Palmer; Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Steve Bastion, Ron Colton, Tom Hojnowski

— Guest: Caleb Jackson, Joe Finan
Steve Bastion made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danielle May seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,

Tricia Jackson
Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer



